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Comments: Hello,

I am writing to express my concern over the potential banning of fixed anchors for climbing in National Parks.
These fixtures should not be considered in the light as other permanent installations like buildings, bridges or
road ways. While they do have some visual impact, they are much less of an impact than the other permanent
installations. These are also critical pieces of safety equipment that keep people alive in the mountains.



